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Carmel Morina 6/9, Jim Meehan 6/16, and Jack Kennedy 6/19.   Have a great day! 
      HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 
 
  Programs for June and July 
June   6th  -  Hollywood Diner followed by Board meeting 
June 13th  –  St John of God’s Ice Cream Social: lunch in the Granada Room at noon 
June 20th  -  evening meeting at Charlie Brown’s at 6:30pm   
June 27th  - member presentation 
 
July   4th – No meeting – enjoy the day with family and friends 
July 11th– Luncheon Meeting at National Park and Board Meeting 
July 18th -  Evening meeting at Charlie Brown’s at 6:30pm 
July 25th – Hollywood Diner for luncheon meeting 
 

 
Dates to remember: 
June 14, 2013 – Child Development Center Wine and Cheese Event  6-9pm 
June 26 – 29, 2013 – Kiwanis and Circle K International Convention in Vancouver, Canada 
July 11th & August 1st luncheon meeting at National Park at noon 
August 11, 2013 – Lake Gilman church service  9am 
August 15, 2013  – Annual picnic at Red Bank Battlefield from 5pm-8pm 
August 22, 2013 – Key Club Officers visit to our club 
August 22-25th  NJ Kiwanis State Convention at Somerset Bridgewater Hotel (formerly Crowne Plaza) 
September 26, 2013 – Annual Farmers/Kiwanians Dinner at Clayton 
 

 
Under the leadership George Wagoner the Terrific Kids had a great year once again serving over 400 
children. His committee of Jack Detrick, Jim Kelleher, Carol and Rich Stahler, Joan Van Note, Connie 
Wagoner and Betty Limanni enjoyed presenting certificates to students at Walnut Street, Evergreen, West 
End and Woodbury Heights Schools this school year. 
 

 
 Plant a flower and help a child to grow!    Carol Stahler reports that our first Spring Flower Sale was 
very successful. Our club sold over 100 flats of annuals and 200 geraniums. Michael William Florist and 
Green House of Thorofare provided the flowers, hanging baskets, and his expertise for our sale. Thanks to 
all of our members who sold beautiful springs flowers.  
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On Thursday, May 9, 2013 we elected officers for 2013-2014: 
 
President: Jim Meehan      Board Members  Board Members   
Immediate Past Pres: Richard Stahler  2 Year term:   1 Year term: 
President Elect:      Ed Barry   John Goetsch 
Secretary: Betty Limanni    Claire Essig   Carol Stahler 
Treasurer: Tony Currier    George Wagoner  Joan Van Note 
 

 
Donald Currier, nephew of our Tony Currier, talked about his military career to us on May 9th. Donald has 
had a long career in the military. After 4 years of enlistment in the Military Police in the Army,  Donald 
enlisted in a Military Police Unit of the California National Guard. At this time Don completed college and 
then Law School. He was promoted to the Brigade Commander of the 49th Military Police Brigade of the 
California Army National Guard. Tony was there at that prestigious ceremony.  He has had 5 different 
deployments during his career. He is currently enjoying retirement. 
 

 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the last Aktion Club meeting on May 17th.  The members are 
very pleased to report that they have collected $57.00 in donations for the ELIMINATE PROJECT from the 
sale of their ribbons.  GREAT JOB!!  A check will be sent to Kiwanis International within the next week 
reports Brenda Powell. 
 

 
Fat Rick’s will cater our Chicken BBQ on June 8th from 2-6pm at the Child Development Center, rain or 
shine. Tickets are $12.00 which includes ½ chicken, farm fresh corn on the cob, creamy potato salad, tomato 
salad, roll & butter. Connie has given everyone in our club tickets to sell. This is a great fund raiser will 
benefit the Kiwanis Club of Greater Woodbury Youth Programs. Questions ask: George or Connie 
Wagoner at 848-2910. Please sign up to work at our BBQ. 
 

 
The Child Development Center will host a Wine & Cheese Event on Friday, June 14, 6-9pm at 2 East Maple 
Street, Wenonah. Admission is: $25.00. Contact Phyllis Folk at 845-2243 or at 36 Carpenter St., Woodbury. 
 

 
On Memorial Day, May 27th, our Greater  
Woodbury Kiwanis Club laid a wreath at  
the WII Memorial Park in Woodbury. US  
Congressman, Rob Andrews, from NJ’s 1st 
Congressional District was part of the  
program. After the dedication Connie  
and George Wagoner, Claire Essig, John 
Goetsch, Joan Van Note, and Betty  
Limanni posed for a picture.  
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